
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 2/25/2014 10:58:56 AM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: well under $5M per year

Dude. Wow. Anyway, 1 hope this leads to more energy use by the banks, which is what I guess it’s 
designed to do.

From: Campbeii, Michael [mailto:Michaei.Campbeil@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 10:56 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: well under $5M per year

There’s just not that many food banks (under 50?), and at under $150K per year in gas and 
electric usage, 30 to 35% off just doesn’t add up to that much.

I’m a fucking analytical bad ass.

MC
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